The following were awarded $350.00 to help with their post secondary education.

Queens General Hospital:    

                                          Thomas Harvey - Step-mother Daphne @ Nursing

                                          Nathalie Burgess - Mother Francine @ Rehab Dept

Fishermen' Memorial Hospital:   

                                           Emily Rogers -  Mother Liz @ CRC

South Shore Regional Hospital:  

                                            Evan Rice - Mother Julie @ CIU Dept

                                            Nigel Getson - Mother Ella Mae @ DI Dept

                                            Allison Cleveland - Mother Darlene @ MDR Dept

